
 

The future is bright. 

 

Please join us for the EDP Reach 

WebEx College Day on Friday, 

September 10th , 2021 from  

9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. CST. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The event will provide graduate students, college 

juniors and seniors a real-time look into the facets of 

power systems engineering. 

  

Resume critiques, an overview of ERCOT, engineer 

panel, and information on internships and the 

Engineer Development Program (EDP)  

will be available. 

 

Scan the QR Code and RSVP by Sept. 2, 2021.  

If you have any questions, please email 

EDPReach@ercot.com. 
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